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The Cedars is an exciting new 11-18 school for boys. Working here will offer the right 

candidate excellent opportunities for career development and creativity.  We take professional 

development seriously and we strive to support every teacher to become the best that they 

can be.   

We promote a knowledge-rich curriculum and place a high priority on creating the conditions 

within which teachers can share their passion and expertise with our pupils. Exam results have 

been good so far and we expect them to improve even further over the next three years. 

The school has a varied co-curriculum to which most teachers contribute.  Sport is strong and 

The Cedars has an excellent record in its three main competitive sports of rugby, football and 

cricket.  We are the only school in the UK to have a formal link with Real Madrid Football 

Club and we have links with other schools in every continent.  Music is growing quickly and 

debating is increasingly popular; indeed, we are hosting the London Regional Final of the ESU 

National Debating Competition 2018.  Seminars and music recitals take place at school every 

week. 

The School has a Catholic ethos and places strong emphasis on helping its students to acquire 

virtues such as self-discipline, a sense of responsibility and a spirit of generous service. Pupils 

are given opportunities to be of service to others in the community. 

The school was founded in 2013 and there are currently 173 boys on roll from Years 7 to 12.  

Cedars is becoming an increasingly popular choice, attracting boys from a large geographical 

area - including parts of north London - and growth has been rapid.   

We are situated in an attractive parkland setting with generous playing fields at the rear.  Most 

teaching takes place within a fine Georgian listed building but other buildings on site have also 

been developed and a new physics laboratory opened in November 2017. The school is in 

discussion with planning authorities with a view to further expansion of the school site by 2020.  

Lloyd Park tram stop is close by and there is a frequent tram service from there to East 

Croydon Station.   

The Cedars School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, and applicants 

must be willing to undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post, including checks with past 

employers and an Enhanced Disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring Service. 

 


